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Hi,

I’m writing as | oppose the planning for a waste station in Lidcombe.

1. Lidcombe is already an incredibly busy suburb, with commuters using it at all hours of the day as a
short cut between Parramatta road to centenary drive and Olympic drive. With the addition of waste
trucks frequenting the streets, traffic will make it unfair for residents, especially those living closer to
the proposed location.

2. With an apartment complex nearing its completion and residential streets within eye-shot of the
proposed location, the stench will no doubt be unacceptable. Natural airflow for surrounding streets
will force hundreds of homes to forever have their doors and windows shut.

3. Damage to the roads is no doubt an inevitable result of truck traffic. Lidcombe is already plagued
with pot holes that the council fails to fix.

Planning a waste site or tip in Lidcombe is a laughable and moronic idea. It would assist in turning
Lidcombe into an industrial wasteland to neighbouring residential streets.

For those thinking this is a good idea, imagine that was your house right next to the proposed
location. I’'m sure you’d be happy to live next to rubbish 24/7. And if you’d be happy to, why don’t you

move next door to the tip

Regards,
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